
 

Following a fast paced winter of bringing the up close action of the wild horse round-ups to the public in what can be 

described as close to real time, Grass Roots Horse will be heading in new direction.   We are dedicated to stopping the 

government’s mismanagement of America’s wild horses and burros which we view as a path that is leading to their 

ultimate extinction.   

 

Our adjusted course brings us into more research and investigation which we feel is necessary to keep things moving 

forward.   

 

Educating the public on the issues and empowering them with the tools necessary to take effective grassroots 
action remains our top priority.  We are continuing those initiatives and will also be delving into new, related areas that 
have heretofore been unexplored.  Grass Roots Horse will bring news of those efforts to our ever-increasing 
constituency of concerned wild horse advocates in the near future 
 

Grass Roots Horse is proud to have been able to move some important issues into the court system in 2010 and 2011 for 

the wild horses and burros and we will continue to take bold action wherever appropriate, whether in the courts or in 

Congress.   

Please visit us at our website www.grassrootshorse.com and our blog http://blog.grassrootshorse.com  and discover our 

new look which we will be unveiling shortly.    
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